Sally Munk

From: Airport Developments <Airport.Developments@AirservicesAustralia.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2017 4:46 PM

To: Sally Munk

Cc: LONGMAN Richard

Subject: AIRSERVICES RESPONSE (WS-MI-004 P3) Amended EIS - Eastern Creek Energy

from Waste Facility (SSD 6236) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Hi Sally,

| refer to your request for Airservices assessment of the plume rise associated with the Eastern Creek Energy from
Waste Facility.

Airspace Procedures

With respect to procedures designed by Airservices in accordance with ICAO PANS-OPS and Document 9905, at
maximum given heights of 326m (1070ft) AHD (0.1% exceedance value) or 365m (1198ft) AHD (maximum plume
height), the exhaust stack and associated plume rise will not affect any sector or circling altitude, nor any instrument
approach or departure procedure at Sydney, Bankstown, Camden, Westmead Hospital and Richmond Airports.

Note 1: Procedures not designed by Airservices at Sydney, Bankstown, Camden, Westmead Hospital and
Richmond Airports were not considered in this assessment

Note 2: A preliminary assessment was conducted against proposed future approach and departure
procedures at Western Sydney Airport. Initial indications are that this development will not have a negative
impact on these procedures, however this cannot be guaranteed at this point in time.

CNS Facilities

This proposal to 165m AHD with a plume rise extending up to 365m AHD at the provided location will not adversely
impact the performance of any Airservices Precision/Non-Precision Nav Aids, Anemometers, HF/VHF/UHF Comms,
A-SMGCS, Radar, PRM, ADS-B, WAM or Satellite/Links.

Regards,

Tony Aiezza
Senior Advisor Airport Development
Airservices Australia

Tower Road, Melbourne Airport
Tullamarine VIC 3043
t 02 6268 4331 | m 0409 143 120

From: Sally.Munk@planning.nsw.gov.au [mailto:Sally.Munk@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 13 December 2016 4:12 PM

To: Airport Developments <Airport.Developments@AirservicesAustralia.com>

Subject: RE: WS-MI-004 P3 Amended EIS - Eastern Creek Energy from Waste Facility (SSD 6236) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Thanks Tony. Noted.

Regards
Sally

From: Airport Developments [mailto:Airport.Developments@AirservicesAustralia.com]
Sent: Tuesday, 13 December 2016 3:29 PM



